C”looclb\’/e ond Good Luck!

This year we have said some farewells to more of our
wonderful staff members.

Firstly, two long-standing staff: Mrs Hamilton (Business
Manager) and Mrs Kember (NTA / First Aider) who are both
retiring after being with DJS for over 16 years.

Mrs Hamilton has been with DJS
since 2007 and Miss Kember since
2000. We wish them both a happy
and healthy retirement and look
forward to hearing about all the
exciting adventures that they will be
getting up to in the years to come.
We are sure it will involve lots of
walking and travelling!

Lastly, we would like to wish Mrs Kidd the best of luck
as she leaves us to continue her
teaching assistant work at Kings Mill
School. We know they will be lucky to
have you!
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